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TO: WESLEY ELLIS     
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CC: JOHN SEWELL, ERICH HOWARD 

            

 

 Let me first say that I understand your frustration with your computer.  
Unfortunately, funds this year are very limited. 

Before the Governor’s Office commits to purchasing another computer during this 
budget year, we need make sure that all other options have been exhausted.  Erich has 
discussed this problem with me, and he mentioned the possibility of damage to the 
motherboard.  However, he has also mentioned additional programs that have been added to 
the computer. 

The office should look at other options first which include reloading the computer 
again and removing any non-work or non-authorized programs.  If this does not resolve the 
situation, Erich has also mentioned the possibility of dividing the programs on your 
computer between two computers.  He stated that Rosemary’s old computer could be used 
to run office programs and your current computer could run the other programs. 

I am committed to ensuring that you have the necessary tools to do your job 
efficiently.  Let’s explore these options first before considering expending the required funds 
for a new computer. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 359-3161. 


